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THE MUNICIPALITY OF MATTAWAN

947 Hwy 533
PO Box 610
Mattawa ON POH 1VO
Telephone 705-744-5680 Email admin@mattawan.ca

August 28, 2024

Hydro One has contacted the municipality to inform us of the following scheduled power outages:

September 8, 2024 from 9 am to 12 pm
September 29, 2024 from 8 am to 6 pm and

October 8, 2024 from 7 pm to 9 pm.

These outages will affect the Town of Mattawa, the Municipality of Mattawan and the Township of Papineau-
Cameron.

For up-to-date information, please contact Hydro One.

Thank you,

ECQWMMQ

JoAnne Montreuil,
Clerk Treasurer,
Municipality of Mattawan



